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Providing Baby Essentials That Every Child Deserves 

Dear Friends,

As we reflect on the impact Little Miracles, Inc. made last year, we are overwhelmed with
gratitude for your generous support. Thanks to your kindness and commitment, we were able
to achieve incredible milestones in 2024, increasing the number of families helped by
providing much-needed assistance to families in our Tri-Valley community.

2024  AMAZING IMPACT!

1065 Baby Orders: Each baby order, averaging a value of $488, brought essential supplies
to families, ensuring their little ones had the care and resources they needed to thrive.
This number represents an incredible  122% increase over 2023!

250 Volunteers: Our growing network of compassionate individuals, affectionately
referred to as our “Miracle Crew” donated their time and energy to ensure every order
was packed with care and distributed with love.

$86,000 raised through Fundraising events held by Real Estate Alliance of Livermore,
Heffernan Insurance Foundation, Trinity Lutheran Church and Kottinger Barn Holiday
Event.

10 community grants: We received $24,000 in community grant funding from generous
organizations, churches, and businesses, enabling us to extend our reach and provide
even more support.

EVERY NUMBER REPRESENTS A STORY OF HOPE, RELIEF, AND RESILIENCE—
STORIES THAT WOULD NOT HAVE BEEN POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOU. 



Being diagnosed with spinal stenosis after her youngest child was born changed her life
dramatically. Maneuvering through life with physical limitations and caring for a toddler
has tested Andrea physically and emotionally. Yet, her unwavering desire for her children
to thrive and experience joy in a complex world keeps her moving forward. Andrea
resolved not to let depression or hardship hold her back from “being the best version of
myself that God has called me to be.” 

Andrea first heard of Little Miracles from her social worker. Within days of reaching out for
help, Little Miracles loaded her car with much appreciated necessities, bath toiletries,
clothing, books, blankets, toys, and a car seat.

“I am incredibly grateful, especially since these are not inexpensive items, and with our
current financial challenges, this support has been a true blessing.”

Andrea recalls the kindness shown to her and her children during her visit, “everyone at
Little Miracles was so welcoming and made us feel at ease, even allowing our daughter to
enjoy picking out additional items.”

Born and raised in the Bay Area, Andrea has made Dublin
her family’s home since moving from Fremont in 2017. As a
dedicated caregiver through the IHSS (In Home Support
Services) program since 2012, she has dedicated her life to
her oldest son with Autism, all while raising two younger
children. Despite the challenges of financial hardships, her
son’s Autism-related behaviors, and her own health
struggles, she continues to press forward with courage
and determination.

A TESTAMENT TO RESILIENCE AND LOVE

Your generosity fuels our mission and brings comfort and hope to families in need.

As we look ahead to 2025, we are excited to continue this important work and expand our
reach to serve even more families. With your ongoing support, we know we can make an
even greater difference.

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for being a part of the Little Miracles family.
Together, we are creating a brighter future, one ‘little miracle’ at a time.

Happy New Year!

Melissa Dantzig & Diana Keller

Cofounders


